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Congregational Meeting Minutes 

The November mee ting of the Congregation of the United Evangelical Church was held on 
Friday, November 29, 1968. 

There were a total of 37 voting members present. 

The meeting was opened with a prayer by Pastor Paul A. Rasche. 

The first order of business was the reading of the minutes of the Congregational 
Meeting held on January 26, 1968; they were approved as read. 

The following members of the Congregation were nominated to run for Church Council 
for the coming two year term by the Nominating Commi ttec: William 13enser, Charles 
J. Clapin, J. Albert Fader Sr., Ernest Jones, Louis farker Jr., Ford C. Rowell and 
George Tuerk. 

The Congregation was asked to vote for only six of the above seven candidates. 

The President of the Church Council appointed the following members of the Congre­
gation to officiate at the conducting of the election. 

Presiding Official - Richard Single 
Congregational Representative -
Official Marker - William Voelker 

The following members were elected to two year terms to Church Council. 

William Benser (33 votes) 
J. Albert Fader Sr. (33 votes) 
Ernest Jones (34 votes) 

Louis Parker Jr. (34 votes) 
Ford C. Rowell (30 votes) 
George Tuerk (30 votes) 

The third order of business was the presentation of the Church 13udget for the year 
1969. Mr. Richard Single read the complete proposed budget as prepared by the 
Finance Committee,and answered all questions which were asked. William Voelker 
moved that the 1969 proposed budget of $65,377.00 be adopted as presented and Alfred 
Johnson seconded this motion; it was unanimously carried. 

Old Business: The custom of having Confirmation Reunion in the Church annually was 
discussed; the congregation thought of possibly having it once every five years. 

There being no other business to be brought before the Congregation, the meeting 
was adjourned. 

Pastor Weisser closed the meeting with a prayer. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

Louis W. Parker, Sr. 
Recording Secretary 


